
 
Christ United Methodist Church 

Morning Worship: 9:00 a.m. 
Sunday, April 25, 2021  

 
 

Gathering Music 

Welcome 

Prelude 

Opening Prayer 

Hymn #158: Come, Christians, Join to Sing 

Prayers of the People – Silent Prayer - Meditation Music 

Pastoral Prayer 

Scripture: Acts 4:5-12 

Morning Message  

Hymn #536: Precious Name 

Benediction 

Postlude 

 
Rosanne Kalinowski, Pastor 

Home:  419.698.9908; Cell:  419.376.3618 
Email:  flameandcross@yahoo.com 

 
Participants: 

 
Minister ............................................................................................ Rev. Rosanne Kalinowski 
Pianist .................................................................................................................... Kathy Bame 
 
Calendar for week of April 25, 2021 – May 1, 2021:  
Worship ................................................... 9:00 a.m. ....................................... Sunday, April 25 
Lions Club ................................................ 7:00 p.m. ..................................... Monday, April 26 
Boy Scouts ............................................... 7:00 p.m. ..................................... Tuesday, April 27 
 
Statistics for April 18, 2021: 
General Fund  .............................................................................................................. $740.00 
 
Attendance for April 18, 2021: 32 
 
Scholarship Forms:  the Maggie and Leonard Davis Scholarship, as well as the Bassett, 
Matheny, and Winton Scholarship forms are now up on the Church web site. Forms are 
due no later than April 30th. Due to Covid-19 issues, complete all information that is 
available and mark N/A to other sections. 
 
Church Financials: The church financial position is strong enough that it is able to meet all 
of its current financial obligations. We recently received recognition for 100% payment of 
our apportionments. There are two reasons for our current situation. First is your 
continued support with your gifts. The second reason is our expenses are lower. We are 
responsible for one-half of the pastor’s salary and since the pastor already has insurance 
through her other job, we do not have to pay insurance premiums. The other area where 
the church expenses are lower is for the parsonage. The church has collected enough to 
cover all the expenses incurred to get it ready to rent and we are now rebuilding the 
parsonage fund. If you have questions concerning the church’s finances, do not hesitate to 
ask either Anne Deutschman or Paul Herringshaw. 
 
Readers are needed for the Bible Reading Marathon being held at First United Methodist 
Church on Friday, May 5 from 2:45 – 4:15 p.m. Six individuals are needed to fill the 15 
minute time slots. Please see Nancy Shrider for more information. 
 
Joys: 
 
Vicky Allen was going home! 
David Boltz was recognized as Wood Haven’s resident of the week. 
 
Concerns: 
 
Seth Daniels requested prayers for healing for his friend, Paige Redlin, recently diagnosed 

with leukemia. 
Doris Herringshaw’s father was just hospitalized with possible pneumonia. 
 


